Dear Golden Empire Family,

Thank you for your continued patience as we navigate through this unprecedented COVID-19 crisis. As we wrap-up this school year and distance learning, we know that many students need to pick-up personal items still left in the classroom from back in March. We also want to provide you with the student’s report cards.

Beginning June 9, you will have the opportunity to come to the school campus to retrieve your student’s personal materials that were left in her/his desk following a similar process we used for chromebook distribution.  

PICK-UP DATES AND TIMES BY GRADE LEVEL:
Kindergarten:	Tuesday, June 9 @ 8:00-9:30am
1st Grade:	Tuesday, June 9 @ 10:00-11:30am
2nd Grade and 2nd/3rd Grade Split:	Tuesday, June 9 @ 12:30-2:00pm
3rd Grade:	Wednesday, June 10 @ 8:00-9:30am
4th Grade:	Wednesday, June 10 @ 10:00-11:30am
5th Grade:	Wednesday, June 10 @ 12:30-2:00pm
6th Grade:	Friday, June 12 @ 8:30-10:00am

LOCATION: At the front of Golden Empire School.
We will use a drive-through style pick-up system. The car line starts at the electronic sign moving in the direction of the staff parking lot. Cars will be directed to Station 1, 2 or 3. A staff member will ask you for your student’s name and teacher name. Your student’s belongings will be brought to your car. Please stay in your car at all times.

WHEN PICKING UP YOUR STUDENT’S BELONGINGS PLEASE:
Parents/Guardians/Those Listed as Emergency Contacts:  Bring an ID.
Drivers: Remain in your vehicles and wait patiently to be served to maintain safety and physical distancing.
Walkers: If you must walk, please report to the table on the main office walkway and wait for directions.
Students: May attend to wave goodbye to their teacher—but everyone must stay in the car at all times.

ALSO:
You are requested to bring any text books/library books students have at home to be returned to school.
Chromebooks: If your student was issued a school chromebook, s/he may keep it for use over the summer. Chromebooks will not be collected UNLESS you are planning on moving out of the school district. 
[bookmark: _GoBack]All online instructional platforms will be available for the students’ use: iReady, iXL and for grades 3, 4, 5 Zingy.



If you are unable to pick-up your student’s belongings during your scheduled time, the school office will be open the week of June 15th between 8:00am-12:00pm.

Again, we appreciate your patience and partnership as we navigate this unique time. Should you have questions, contact us at 916.395.4580.

Thank you, Golden Empire families!
Dr. Irene Eister, Principal

